London Regional Office

200 Queens Avenue London, Ontario N6A 1J3

Telephone: 663-2331 For toll free calling, check your local telephone directory.

August 16, 1983

When writing the Board please quote the above file number.

Mr. David Oakes 752 Kipps Lane, #910 LONDON, Ontario N5V 2P2

Dear Mr. Oakes:

We have noted your recent application with interest and although there are no staff openings at the present time, we will hold your application for three months.

Should a staff opening occur, we will consider your application with any others at that time.

We are pleased that you have shown an interest in working for our Board.

Yours truly,

J. Partridge (Mrs.)

Acting Regional Secretary

*jp